

CHIJ Our Lady of the Nativity

1257 Upper Serangoon Road Singapore 534793 • Tel: 6385 2455 • Fax: 6385 2012 • Email: chijoln@moe.edu.sg

Dear Parents / Guardians

Primary 6 Matters for Semester 2

We welcome the pupils back to school to continue their learning in Semester 2. I trust that you and your family had the opportunity to spend time together to strengthen family bonds.

1. Revised timetable for Primary 6 pupils for Term 3

With reference to the letter (Ref: 2018OLN_0170), the Support Programme for our P6 girls will commence on 26 June 2018, unlike the Support Programme for selected P1 to P5 girls which will only commence in Term 3 Week 2. For our girls' well-being, we will be making adjustments to the timetable *for the P6 pupils only* on certain days for Term 3. The objective is to ensure that our girls have sufficient time for their lunch. The updated timetable is shown below:

	Revised Timetable for Term 3 (with effect from 26 June 2018)						
TUNEN	dalih jida play						
CuriscalhoBragon3682aihin anin1 am							
Tim	ne						
Re269s80-anti55915t11n25 am							
Curtice	Curticational 1.302 pm						
Tim	ne						
1.18228360	Dpilprið 10-161521 55pt	i 2p5 r5pm					
(Bine)a	a ៤ n days wi	th					
m	nock tests)						
Curzipi	p ippuning u iggippu ugr	30 pm					
(định)	ne n days wi	th					
m	nock tests)						

Please take note of the following:

- i. There is no change in the timetable for Wednesdays and Thursdays.
- ii. In addition to recess and lunch breaks, all classes will also have a daily snack break.
- iii. Our P6 girls will be dismissed at 2.30 pm (Mon and Tue) and 2 pm (Fri) respectively on days without Support Lessons.

2. Proxy T-Score for Semester Assessment 1 (SA1) Assessment

Your daughter/ward will be informed of her proxy T-Score band by 6 July, Friday. The Form and Co-Form teachers will be guiding the pupils to review their progress and to reflect on their strategies during the FTGP period. Do converse with your child/ward on her progress, and affirm her for her effort and for the areas in which she did well. This will encourage your child/ward to give her best.

3. 2nd Meet-the-Parent Session for P6 After the Preliminary Examinations

We will be having a meet-the-parent session for all Primary 6 pupils in September. The objective is to provide timely feedback on your child's/ward's progress before the PSLE. More details will be given at a later date.

- 4. Should you have further queries, please contact your child's/ward's Form Teacher or Ms Wendy Woo (Year Head) at Tel: 6385 2455 or via email. The teachers' email addresses can be found on http://chijourladyofthenativity.moe.edu.sg/school-information/about-us/school-staff
- 5. We look forward to your continual support in developing our girls. We wish the girls a fruitful semester of learning and may they continue to build strong and lasting friendships.

Thank you & God bless,

Ms Christina Teo Principal